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May is going fast already and many things are going on at Thorne Bay school. Several 
classes have field trips planned to various places around the island. Ms. Brown’s class 
participated in the “Stream Team” activity and students enjoyed the educational side of 
this trip. Other classes are going to the El Cap. caves, sandy beach, kids don’t float 
promotion, as well as  a full school field trip to Craig to going swimming, roller skating, 
and eating a pizza lunch. 
 
Students are trying to get everything completed and done for the year. Teachers are 
working hard to help them complete the projects and assignments they have started.  
 
We have our annual “Black and Gold” celebration on May 21st at 6:00 p.m. 
We will celebrate the activities and accomplishments by the students throughout the 
year. Then the next night we will celebrate the seniors graduating and all of their 
accomplishments also at 6:00 p.m.  I would invite any of you that can make it to join in 
these celebrations. 
 
The track team have been competing at Ketchikan and Juneau in meets to prepare for 
regionals, they will take place in Juneau on the 18th, and 19th and then any of the 
athletes that qualify will compete in Palmer on the 24th,25th and 26th. We wish all the 
students well and congratulate them on their hard work and efforts that helped them 
make it this far. We thank Coach Travis Tripple for all the hours of hard work he has put 
in on behalf of our student athletes. 
 
It has been an incredible year with many accomplishments and learning throughout the 
year. We want to thank our teachers, aides and employees for the countless hours of 
dedication to our students! Thanks to the board for your support of the many activities 
and materials to make it possible to accomplish all that we have.  
 
Have a great summer!  


